
1

Victoria McCauley

From: Scott Woodworth <swoodworth@edingerlaw.net>
Sent: Thursday, April 28, 2022 6:38 AM
To: Victoria McCauley
Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL]: W241DH Silent STA Letter

Hi Victoria.  The translator lost its site.  Scott. 
 
On Wed, Apr 27, 2022 at 5:37 PM Victoria McCauley <Victoria.McCauley@fcc.gov> wrote: 

Mr. Woodworth— 

  

Please respond to this email with the reason for silence for the above station.   

  

  

 

  

  

  

From: AudioFilings <AudioFilings@fcc.gov>  
Sent: Monday, April 25, 2022 11:27 AM 
To: Scott Woodworth <swoodworth@edingerlaw.net>; AudioFilings <AudioFilings@fcc.gov> 
Cc: Victoria McCauley <Victoria.McCauley@fcc.gov> 
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL]: W241DH Silent STA Letter 

  

This is to confirm receipt of your letter.    BLSTA  20220425AAA 
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From: Scott Woodworth <swoodworth@edingerlaw.net>  
Sent: Sunday, April 24, 2022 9:47 AM 
To: AudioFilings <AudioFilings@fcc.gov> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]: W241DH Silent STA Letter 

  

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Federal Communications Commission. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and trust the content to be safe. If you suspect this is a phishing attempt, please use 
the 'Report Message' feature in Microsoft Outlook or forward the email to the NSOC. 

  

Please see the attached.  Thanks. 
 

  

--  

Scott Woodworth 

Edinger Associates PLLC 

1725 I Street, NW, Suite 300 

Washington, DC 20006 

Direct: +1.202.747.1694 

Facsimile: +1.202.747.1691 

Mobile: + 1.202.277.0511 

Email: swoodworth@edingerlaw.net 

Web: www.edingerlaw.net 

 
 
 
--  
Scott Woodworth 
Edinger Associates PLLC 
1725 I Street, NW, Suite 300 
Washington, DC 20006 
Direct: +1.202.747.1694 
Facsimile: +1.202.747.1691 
Mobile: + 1.202.277.0511 
Email: swoodworth@edingerlaw.net 
Web: www.edingerlaw.net 


